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Thomas S. Burack, Commissioner

April 22, 2009

Douglas Brogan
NH Public Utilities Commission
21 S Fruit Street Suite 10
Concord NH 03301

Subject: Goffstown: Lynchville Park and Danis Park
Franchise Designation for Manchester Water Works

Dear Mr. Brogan:

The purpose of this letter is to convey our support for the expansion of Manchester Water
Works to serve the Lynchville Park and Danis Park in the Town of Goffstown.

The Department of Environmental Services (DES) has reviewed the capability of the
Manchester Water Works and is in agreement that the proposed water extension will
meet the suitability and availability requirements of RSA 3 74:22 III for the proposed
service area.

Furthermore, Manchester Water Works is a community public water system enrolled in
the DES’ public water system and has the managerial, financial, and technical capabilities
to properly operate the public water system including the expansion

Please call me at 271-2948 or email at Richard.skarinka@des.nh.gov with any comments
or questions.

Richard Skarinka, P.E.
Drinking Water and Groundwater Bureau

Cc: Guy Chabot, Manchester Water Works
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